
END OF TERM 

Term ends on Thursday 28
th

 March at 3.15 p.m. 

We return to school on  

Monday 15
th

 April  

We wish you a relaxing and enjoyable Easter break. 

NEW BABY 

 

 

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of 

Emiliana to Mrs Rocchio. 

Mother and baby are doing well and we are sure you 

will all join us in congratulating Mr and Mrs Rocchio on 

the new addition to their family. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

Please note all After School Clubs finished last week except Year 

6 Flying High Booster Clubs. 

Watch out for a new club list later this week. 

 

 

 

 

We have raised a HUGE £440 for this year’s Red 

Nose Day appeal. 

Thank you for your kind generosity.  

 

 

A Heartfelt Thank You: Empowering the 
Community through the School Clothes Drive 

   
It's truly heart warming to witness the collective effort of 

our school community coming together for such a 

meaningful cause. Your donations of gently used 

clothing not only contribute to reducing waste but also 

provide essential support for initiatives championed by 

our Eco Team. Through your generosity, you've helped 

us take a significant step forward in promoting 

sustainability and environmental consciousness within 

our school and beyond. 

Thank you again for all your kind donations. 

MOTHERS’ DAY SALE 

 

 

Our wonderful PTFA would like to thank you for your kind 

generosity.  They raised a massive £837 from the 

Mothers’ Day gift sale. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

SCHOOL MEALS 

 

 

If you wish to receive deadline reminders from Ideal School 
Meals for ordering your child/ren’s hot school meals, you can 
by changing your settings on your Ideal account. You can do 

this by selecting ‘Account’ at the top right of the page, followed 
by ‘Your Profile’. You will find a ‘Receive Reminders’ 

select YES or NO.  

If you would like to edit any of your details simply click the ‘Edit 
Account Details’ button and you can change your preferences 

at any time. 

Thank you. 

       MALICIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

Malicious Communications has been an     
ongoing problem in Lincolnshire for the 
last few years now. Online behaviour is       

something we talk regularly to our pupils about  
within our online safety sessions. 

We want to also make sure parents/carers are 
aware of these laws and the potential consequences 
online behaviour can have in the real world, for our 
children’s futures. Please see the below links from 

Lincolnshire County Council which outline the       
different laws regarding online behaviour; 

Stay Safe Talks - Malicious Communications 
(youtube.com)  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=Akl9CgpP9t8We  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Akl9CgpP9t8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Akl9CgpP9t8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Akl9CgpP9t8We
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Akl9CgpP9t8We

